
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 3 May 2007 

2. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 2.1 NEW BRIGHTON AREA RUBBISH REMOVAL 
 
  A letter was tabled from Wally Wakefield thanking the Board and staff for the prompt response 

to requests for rubbish removal in the New Brighton area. 
 
  The Board received the letter. 
 
 2.2 WAINONI/AVONSIDE COMMUNITY SERVICES TRUST 
 
  A thank you card was tabled and the Board was presented with a painting from the 

Wainoni/Avonside Community Services Trust. 
 
  The Board received the card and painting. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


